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March 19, 2022 
 
Dr. Sandra Daniel, PhD, MSN, RN 
Dean of the College of Nursing and Health Sciences 
Georgia Southwestern University 
800 GSW State University Drive   
Americus, GA 31709 
 
Dear Dr. Daniel, 
 
The Georgia Board of Nursing met March 9-10, 2022, and in accordance with Board Rule 
410-8-.02(1)(b), granted Initial Approval for your new ASN Program. Please reach out to me 
if I can be of any help. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Education Consultant 
Georgia Board of Nursing 
Professional Licensing Boards Division 
Georgia Secretary of State 
478-245-7461 (Cell) 
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